
 

 

 

Service Notice: Route 1 King and 10 B-Line 

Express, September 3 to December 28, 2024 

The bus stop located at University Plaza will provide 

drop-off service only for Route 1 King and 10 B-Line 

Express, September 3 to December 28, 2024.  

Please use the stop located on Osler Drive at 

University Plaza. 

 

Image description: Overhead map of University Plaza bus stop indicating drop-off only location at University 

Plaza and alternate pick-up location on Osler Drive at University Plaza, as described above.  
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